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Legislative Council Members visit ICI
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Legislative Councillors visited ICI to understand the culinary
training in the institute.

Vocational and professional education and training
(VPET) plays a crucial role in nurturing talents for
society and contributes to the sustainable development
of industries. The Honourable Andrew Leung, President
of the Legislative Council and other Legislative
Councillors were invited to visit the International
Culinary Institute (ICl) earlier to tour around the
authentic training facilities and were provided with
updates on the latest development of VIC and VPET.
During the visit, students from Hotel and Tourism
Institute, Chinese Culinary Institute and IClI had the
opportunity to meet with the guests and prepare a
dinner for them, showcasing the diverse learning
opportunities given to VPET students which help skill
them up and transform them into industry professionals.



